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20th May 2022 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 11 Firewalking Experience : 27th May – 6.30-8.30pm 
 
It has been a long first week of exams, but the mood and attitude of our Year 11 students has 
been exceptional. Next week’s firewalking experience will be a well-deserved evening off, and 
I hope that everyone will be able to make it to cheer on their friends and to make it an evening 
to remember. 
 
Please find attached the liability waiver from the firewalking company. In enrichment this week, 
I will be meeting with the students to discuss the evening and to go through the safety 
presentation in preparation for the walk.  
 
Finally, if you haven’t yet sent in your letter of encouragement, please do so by 25th May. 
Should you wish to have a member of staff write for your child instead, this can also be 
arranged, please just let me know.  
 
Thank you for all that you are doing behind the scenes to calm nerves, organise equipment 
and embolden spirits. The students really have been a credit to you all this week.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr K Newstead 
Assistant Headteacher 
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